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Invitation from the IRF to attend our Risk Management Seminar

You're invited!

Attached is an invitation to participate in the Risk Management Seminars, presented by Consulting
Safety Managers, Inc. on behalf of the Insurance Reserve Fund. These educational seminars are
offered at no cost to IRF customers and will be held in the following two locations in January, 2016:

Thursday, January 21, 2016 at 10 A.M., at the University Center, located at
225 S. Pleasantburg Dr., Greenville, SC 29607.

OR

Friday, January 22, 2016, at 10 A.M., at the Florence County Museum located at
111 West Cheves St., Florence, SC 29501.

The presentations will include two topics of importance to those with risk management
responsibilities. These are:
@ 10 Indicators of a Well-Managed Property
- What is a risk profile?
Explain the concept of risk quality.
What is the purpose of a risk control survey?
How to assure a smooth risk control visit.
How to handle corrective actions.
And.

@ 8 Loss Prevention Practices You Should Be Doing!
Identify the mindset of organizations with low property loss records.
How property losses typically occur.
Managing self-inspections.
How to manage fire safety training.
Manage the care of fire protection systems.
There's more...

An additional seminar on these topics will be offered in the lower part of the state in February, 2016.

Risk managers are encouraged to attend! Please note the RSVP request on the invitation and RSVP
for the location that best suits your schedule. Seating is limited, so RSVP early to save your place.
We appreciate the opportunity to partner with you in your loss prevention program and look forward to
seeing you!
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